

Outlook

fireworks

From debra burnham <debraburnham@yahoo.com>

Date Mon 1/6/2025 2:00 PM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

i am writing as a resident of Santa Cruz County to request that you do everything in your power to silence the loud, dangerous and polluting fireworks in October, and all other times of the year. Fireworks are like Harleys -- they only require one inconsiderate, thoughtless or selfish person to disturb the peace of tens thousands of people and animals trying to sleep, work, and exist quietly. Please stand up for those of us who wish to peacefully coexist in this magical place, and silence these insane fireworks!

Thank you.

Debra Burnham

about:blank 1/1